
 

 

Discerning the Heart                             of St. Mary 
 

Dear Parishioner, 

Please answer the following questions, as if all COVID-19 restrictions are removed, (to help us identify what 

we are doing right or could improve in the future). 

There is no need to identify yourself in this survey.  The survey will be analyzed by the church wardens and a 

report will be published.  

Completed survey forms should be placed in the box at the back of the church or handed into the office or 

placed in the overnight box at the ramp entry to the church hall. They can also be mailed or emailed to 

admin@stmarynb.ca  by no later than April 21.  
 

1. Are you satisfied with the content of our Sunday services?  YES____ NO____ 

Comment: 

____________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 

2.  Do you have any additional constructive suggestions for our Sunday Services?  YES _____   NO_____ 

Comment: 

____________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 

3. Would you like to see more opportunities to get together as parishioners during the week? 

YES___ NO___ 

Comment: 

____________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 

4. Would you like to see a concerted effort to get more children and youth involved in our Church? 

YES___ NO___ 

Comment: 

____________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 

5. Would you like to see the Church and Church Hall used for more community events? 

YES__ NO__     

Comment: 

____________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 
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